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Prayer & Fasting Guide 
Jan 11 Jan 12 Jan 13 Jan 14 Jan 15 Jan 16

Offer thanksgiving for 
new acquaintances.

Offer thanksgiving to 
God for the the 
Pastors, Elders, and 
Deacons, and all 
who serve.

Offer thanksgiving to 
God for all who are 
discipling, leading 
discipleship groups, 
and house churches.

Offer thanksgiving to 
God for the church 
community, for the 
brothers and sisters 
in Christ.

Offer thanksgiving to 
God for the sermons 
that are preached 
during the Sundays.

Offer thanksgiving to 
God for the previous 
seminars taught by 
our senior pastor.

Pray for God's 
wisdom on how you 
may reach out and 
share the gospel.

Pray for God’s will to 
be done in their lives 
and their families' 
lives.

Pray for God’s will to 
be done in their lives 
and their families' 
lives.

Pray that the church 
community would 
grow in number and 
spiritual maturity.

Pray that the true 
acurate meaning of 
the scriptures be 
revealed to the 
preachers, most 
especially the senior 
pastor.

Pray for 
understanding for the 
PROCLAIM seminar, 
that the lessons 
learned would be 
ingrained into your 
heart and soul.

Pray for each of your 
acquaintances. Pray 
for God's salvation 
upon them and their 
whole family.

Pray for God's 
protection, provision, 
and wisdom, for 
these people.

Pray that the 
discipleship groups 
and house churches 
would be very 
accurate in their 
discussions about 
the scriptures, and 
that God would use 
these groups to 
assimilate others.

Pray for God's  
provision, 
prtotection, and 
wisdom, for the 
church community.

Pray for 
opportunities and the 
confidence to 
proclaim the gospel 
as commanded by 
God.

Read Proverbs 16-17. Read Proverbs 18-19. Read Proverbs 20-22. Read Proverbs 23-25. Read Proverbs 26-29. Read Proverbs 30-31.
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